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July 30, 2014 

Proclamation Request 

Mayor Tony Van Bynen, 
Town of Newmarket 
395 Mulock Dr., 
P.O. Box 328, STN Main, 
Newmarket, ON 1..3Y 4X7 

Dear Mayor Van Bynen, 

I am writing to request that you proclaim October 2014, as "Toastmasters Month", as it 
has been designated for the past several years. I also request that the proclamation be 
advertised in the Town Page advertisement and on our Town's website. 

Toastmasters International is a non-profit organization, which has been teaching valuable 
communication and leadership skills to people around the globe for over 85 years. There 
are currently over 250,000 members in over 13,000 clubs in 116 countries. 

The Court of Blarney, Newmarket, has been an active member of the community for over 
17 years. Our members take pride in their contributions to the development of skills 
benefiting the people of our Town. 

We thank you for your consideration and also for your dedication to our community. 

Sincerely, 

Geoff Morgan 
Vice President Public Relations, 
The Court of Blarney Toastmasters 
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